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Dear Business Partners,

Our offices will be closed from Monday, December 27 through 

Wednesday, January 5 in observance of the year-end and New 

Year's holidays.

The team at Komamura Corp. wishes you peace, joy, and 

prosperity throughout the coming year. Thank you for your 

continued support and partnership. We look forward to working 

with you in the years to come.

Happy Holidays!

December 24, 2021
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